
From: Elizabeth Wegner   
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 5:40 PM 
To: Kyra Dunlop <kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca> 
Cc: Ryan R. Gibbons <rgibbons@thebluemountains.ca>; Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca>; 

; Donna Beeser Rossall >; Ken Mounsteven 
< > 
Subject: GCC 8 Temporary Parking 127 Alfred Street West 
 
Good Afternoon Kyra  
 
In response to your request for information we are submitting a formal request for 
temporary parking at the ball diamond and or Community Centre for a period to include 
a start date of September 11,2023 to October 6,2023. 
 
We are anticipating a maximum of approximately 30 vehicles that may require alternate 
parking.  
All residents are members of Grey Condominium Corporation No. 8 located at 127 
Alfred Street West ( Units 1-32) . 
Alternate parking will be needed during the above mentioned period , as the 
Corporation will be undergoing a pavement replacement program for all roadways and 
parking spaces within the Corporation boundaries.  
We respectfully request that this correspondence be shared the Mayor, Andrea 
Matrosovs and Council Members Alex Maxwell, Gail Ardiel, June Porter, Paula Hope, 
Peter Bordignon and Shawn McKinlay. 
 
Please advise if the presence of a member of the Corporation or its Manager would be 
required to attend the meeting scheduled for Tuesday August 29th at 9:30 a.m.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
GREY CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO.8 
By its Authorized Agent and Manager 
E & H Property Management 
 
Elizabeth Wegner  
Residential Asset Coordinator  
 
 
 
 

 

 




